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Canadian National investigators haven’t determined what sent 19 train cars off their track 
Saturday evening near Hatfield. 

The derailment occurred at approximately 5:30 p.m. according to a CN spokeswoman 
Emily Hamer, when the eastbound cars plowed off the railway. 

They were carrying sand, which spilled across the area. The train was traveling between 
Taylor and Wisconsin Rapids. 

No hazardous materials were spilled and there were no injuries. 

County Road K near Hatfield remains closed today as CN crews continue repairs and 
cleanup. Hamer couldn’t provide a timeline for repairs or the investigation. 

 


